

Cusgarne School Cusgarne Truro TR4 8RW T: 01872 863563

E: secretary@cusgarne.org
W: www.cusgarne.org

Executive Headteacher: Karen Middlemore Head of School: Tim Barnard

25 April 2019

Dear Parents

Welcome to the Summer Term! I hope that you had a super Easter break and it was great to see the sunshine.

This half term is a short one, but is an important one since most of the national testing takes place. It is important that your child arrives at school on time and ready to learn; and that they continue to read at home. Please try to find a quiet time each day to hear your child read. The class teachers are happy to help with hints and tips for reluctant readers.

We are delighted to welcome Miss Molly Michelin for the Summer Term. Miss Michelin is on her teacher training placement with us and I know you will make her part of the Cusgarne community.

The class topic webs will be sent home next week; and the summer menu is attached.

After school clubs will return next week and the diary is below. Music lessons will also be running.

Monday	Keyboards	Drums		
Tuesday	Wake and	Library Club at	Create Club	Cookery Club -
	Shake	lunchtime	R, Y1 and Y2	Year 4
Wednesday			KS1 Sports	
-			Club (R, Y1	
			and Y2)	
Thursday	Wake and	Violins	KS2 Sports	
	Shake		Club (Y3, Y4,	
			Y5 and Y6)	
Friday	Guitars	KS1 Active Club		
		at lunchtime		



The diary for the next term is as follows and I expect extra dates will be added as the term gets underway.

6 May	Bank Holiday Monday	
w/c 13 May	SATs week	
20 May	Class 3 trip	
w/c 27 May	Half term	
4 June	Open School 2.30pm	
7 – 9 June	Class 3 camp to Okehampton	
w/c 10 June	Phonics Screening week	
13 June	Class photos	
17 June	Sports Day	
18 June	Reserve Sports Day	
20 June	Whole School trip to the Minack	
22 June	Gwennap Parish Community Fete	
3 – 4 July	Penair and Richard Lander School	
	Induction Days	
9 – 10 July	Redruth School Induction Days	
15 July	Summer Production – afternoon	
16 July	Summer Production – evening	
24 July	Last day of the school year	

The newsletter will return as normal next week, but in the meantime, have an enjoyable weekend.

Yours sincerely

Mr Tim Barnard Head of School.

